
 

 

 

Digital Marketing Executive 

Idox Group Marketing 

Home based 

 

About the role 

At Idox we build software solutions for customers in government and commercial enterprises, in the UK 
and worldwide. We employ more than 600 talented people and we’re registered on the London Stock 
Exchange.  With ambitious plans for the future, we’re taking marketing very seriously and have a 
growing team. 
  
We’re now looking for a forward-thinking Digital Marketing Executive to work with and support our 
specialist digital team.  We are looking for someone who has some digital experience or training and 
that plans to make their career in digital marketing.  We’re also looking for people who are genuine 
team players who are not afraid to roll up their sleeves and get stuck in. 

The role is for a permanent position and can be based anywhere in the UK or in our Indian based 
technology centre in Pune. 

Key responsibilities 

• Be a terrific support to the Website & Digital Operations Manager & Digital Marketing Manager 

• Manage content updates an all business as usual activity across Idox 

• Manage status report for the business internally and our agencies 

• Maintain/police brand guidelines in all we do digitally 

• Implement marketing automation campaigns and become an expert in this area (Idox will 

provide training in Pardot) 

• Assist wider team members in marketing department 

To be successful, you’ll need: 

• Degree in Marketing or related discipline and/or one year’s+ experience in a similar role 

• Familiarity with marketing automation tools, CRM and CMS tools, and be able to learn new 

applications quickly 

• Copy writing stills 

• Strong time management and organisational skills 

• A desire for excellence and a keen eye for detail. 
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About Idox 

Our specialist software solutions power the performance of government and industry, driving 
productivity and a better experience for everyone. Built around the user and designed in collaboration 
with experts who have worked through every detail of every process from end-to-end, our hard-
working process engines deliver exceptional functionality and embed workflows that drive efficiency 
and best practice with a long-term focus for regulated environments.  

Through the automation of tasks, the simplification of complex operations, finding scalability as 
operations evolve, and more effective management of information, we help our customers harness the 
power of Digital, so they can do more.  

We employ around 500 staff in the UK and worldwide, including Europe, North America and Asia, so 
some travel to meet colleagues may be required.   

 

 

 

 

 

Our values  

    

 

Our culture  

We are ambitious in working together to promote a more inclusive environment, which attracts all 
candidates and signals our commitment to celebrate and promote diversity. Idox is a company where 
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we can all be ourselves and succeed on merit, where we respect all our employees, customers and 
communities in which we live, work and are a part of.  

We recruit and reward employees based on capability and performance – regardless of race, gender, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, lifestyle, age, educational background, national origin, 
religion or physical ability. Each office location worldwide, is free to respond to local needs to create a 
culturally sensitive workplace for everyone.  In doing so, we want every employee to feel our 
commitment to showing respect for all and encouraging open collaboration and communication. 

 

Our benefits 

      Flex to fit 

We recognise that for individuals, the opportunity to work flexibly can enable them to achieve a better 
work-life balance along with a greater sense of responsibility, ownership and control of their working 
life.  During the pandemic, all our employees successfully transitioned to remote working and we are 
open to conversations on work patterns to suit our employees needs such as change to working times; 
part time working; term time working; 9-day fortnight. We are proud to be a flexible employer enabling 
effective hybrid working for our employees.  
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How to apply 

Please submit a CV, and a short cover letter (maximum 500 words - including salary expectation, and 
current remuneration) explaining why you feel you would be suited to this role to 
join.us@idoxgroup.com  

Please note successful applicants will need to satisfy the BPSS guidelines (Baseline Personnel Security 
Standards) which consist of the receipt of satisfactory references covering the last 3 years of 
employment; an identity check; verification of eligibility to work in the UK; and a Basic Disclosure 
Check. This is in order to help us make safer recruitment decisions. 



 

© Idox                                                                         Marketing Executive                                                                    June 2022  

Privacy notice 

As part of the recruitment process, we will collect data about you in a variety of ways including the 
information you would normally include in a CV or a job application cover letter, or notes made by our 
recruiting officers during a recruitment interview.  

Please read our Recruitment Data Privacy Policy here: https://www.idoxgroup.com/policies 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


